
2024 MagNut News for the Week – 10th Edition – November 5th     
 
Hello Troop MagNut Chair,  
 
Yay! Candy and nut products are on their way for delivery. Thanks for helping families 
get their candy and nut products so Girl Scouts can deliver to their customers. Here is 
your MagNut News for the Week – your e-newsletter for updates, reminders, and 
information during the 2024 Fall Product Program. 
 
1. Candy and Nut Pick-Up/Delivery: For those in Albuquerque, Rio Rancho, Valencia 
County, East Mountain, and Santa Fe Service Units, your Service Unit MagNut Chair 
should be contacting you to pick up your product this week or next week. For those 
troops expecting their product via FedEx, the volunteer accepting delivery should have 
received tracking information. If they have not, please reach out to 
customercare@nmgirlscouts.org and we can provide you tracking information.    
 
2. Damages: If you receive any product that is damaged or missing, please complete 
this online form immediately: https://form.jotform.com/243025042741041. We have 
enough product to replace items so please complete the form. You will hear from the 
Product Program Team within 2 business days after completing the form. For direct to 
troop shipments the deadline to report damages is Friday, November 15th. For Service 
Unit Chairs the deadline to report damages is Friday, November 15th and for troops who 
receive product from Service Unit chairs the deadline is Tuesday, November 19th  
 
3. Girl Delivery Tickets: All families need to sign for product. Don’t forget only the 
parent that completed the Product Permission Form should be picking up product. The 
parent listed on the Google Product Permission Form list is the one that completed the 
form. No product should be given without a signed Girl Delivery Ticket.  
 
4. ACH Emails: ACH amounts will be emailed by Friday, November 8th. You will 
receive an email with the total amount of the withdrawal or deposit to your account. 
 
5. St. James Tearoom Experience: The St. James Tearoom experience is scheduled 
for Saturday, February 1st from 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm. We will email information to reward 
earners and their troop MagNut Chairs by Friday, November 15th.  
 
6. Questions: If you have any questions or need assistance with closing out the Fall 
Product Program, please reach out to your Service Unit MagNut Chair. They are more 
than happy to assist you. You can also attend the final Virtual Office Hours session. 

 
November 25th from 6:30 to 8 pm 

 All sessions can be joined with the information below: 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87923505280?pwd=Za1kemUQqGhOuyTcJi8G7BJdnx4Hkt.1  
Meeting ID: 879 2350 5280 

Passcode: MagNut24 
 



Thank you for all that you are doing to support the next generation of entrepreneurs. 
You are helping to provide a learning experience for the Girl Scouts in your troop. Thank 
you! 
 
Sincerely,  
GSNMT Product Program Team 
Katie and Clarissa 
(505) 343-1040 
 


